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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Coquitlam District Launches “SD43 EDUCATION FOUNDATION” 
 

Coquitlam, BC (September 25, 2019) – The Board of Education of School District No. 43 
(Coquitlam) is pleased to launch the SD43 Education Foundation. While the school district is a 
not for profit organization and can issue donation (tax) receipts, it is not widely understood that 
the school district can receive donations and provide donation (tax) receipts. Under the 
leadership of Secretary-Treasurer/CFO, Chris Nicolls, the Foundation has been established 
within the BC Societies Act, with a duly established constitution and bylaws providing a more 
visible and accessible vehicle to attract donations. 
 
SD43 staff will continue to solicit community, business, and other donations, and will now be 
able to direct them to the Foundation.  As well, the Board will be able to designate portions of 
non-governmental grant revenues from SD43 into the Foundation. 
 
The Foundation Directors will make grants to SD43 in accordance with endowment 
requirements and receive grant requests from SD43 to support initiatives. SD43 already has a 
robust scholarship program with funds from local businesses, organizations and individuals and 
the Foundation will further support this program. 
 
In due course a formal visioning plan will be developed to promote educational giving in 
support of SD43 students and the alignment of this vision with SD43’s strategic plan. 
 
More information, including how to donate, can be found by visiting 
https://sd43foundation.org/make-a-donation/ or by emailing foundation@sd43.bc.ca.  
 
Barb Hobson, Board Chair – “The Board of Education fully supports this initiative, which will 
provide additional educational opportunities for the students of SD43.” 
 
Patricia Gartland, Superintendent - “We are very proud to announce the creation of the SD43 
Education Foundation. This is an opportunity for school alumni and community members to 
leave a legacy for the future of our community and society.” 
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